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PRODUCT LIFECYCLE STATUS 
 

ME70/MS70 TRX32 transceiver board 

Kongsberg Maritime would like to inform ME70 and MS70 customers that the TRX32 transceiver 

board has entered Limited Maintenance period due to unavailability of key components. Kongsberg 

Maritime offers a replacement board named LPT32. The TRX32 and the LPT32 boards are not 

interchangeable, meaning that all (25) TRX32 boards in a transceiver will need to be replaced by 

LPT32 boards. The date for Last-Time-Buy of TRX32 spare boards is estimated to January 1st, 2025, 

or until stock has been emptied. 

New software revisions for ME70 and MS70 released after January 1st, 2025, will only support the 

LPT32 transceiver boards. 

The model of the transceiver board can be identified by the engraving on the front of the board. 
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